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5 Things Parents Need to Know Today!
1. Hawk Spotlights of the Day - We would like to highlight and celebrate our wonderful 8th grade class
of 2020 with a personalized Hawk Spotlight each day. I will be sharing these features daily on our
school social media accounts, school website, and distance learning updates. Our Hawk Spotlights for
today are:

Grace Sheena

https://www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com/Distance-Learning


Dylan Garmo

2. Memorial Day Activities for Kids - Check out this resource for fun and educational Memorial Day
holiday activities for kids of all ages.

3. Yearbook Signing*: SOCIALLY DISTANCED EDITION-
We are excited to announce that the Holy Trinity School’s yearbook signing tradition is alive and it’s
fully digital to suit our socially distanced students.

Jostens has just launched a new platform, Yearbook Digital Signing Pages, that gives every student
in our school the chance to create virtual signing pages, invite their friends to leave messages, and
print out the �nal pages to keep with the yearbook as a permanent keepsake.This is free for every
student whether they purchased a yearbook or not.

*The signing website requires that users are 13 years of age or older. This requirement is included in
the terms and conditions when a new user registers. As such, for our junior high and elementary
schools, we encourage parents to set up and administer the site for their students. 

Register an account for your student at yearbook signing.jostens.com

TRY IT OUT & SIGN MRS. MARENTEZ'S VIRTUAL SIGNING PAGE.

4. Temporary Distance Learning Plans for Week 10 - The weekly list of Distance Learning Plans
(DLPs) for Week 10 are attached below. This is an optional opportunity for parents that would like to
get a head start on planning their children's distance learning week. Homeroom teachers will still be
posting DLPs for students in their Google Classrooms at the beginning of every school week.

5. Personalized Family Lawn Signs - As you know, I designed a special lawn sign to recognize and
celebrate each 8th grade graduate and their family during this unique time of temporary school
closure. Well, I didn't stop there! With the help of a very generous and anonymous donor, I also
designed and printed personalized lawn signs for the rest of our Holy Trinity School families (without
an 8th grader)! These were made with love and gratitude to also celebrate and recognize how "our
hawks are soaring high" through distance learning and this unprecedented Covid-19 pandemic! They
will be available for pick up tomorrow, Tuesday, May 26, from the school o�ce between 9:00am -
12:00pm. (see samples below)

Thank you for your continued understanding and support!
As always, please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

pdf HT_DLP_week10.pdf Download
112.9 KB
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